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Vikki Watson 
Treasurer 
Baslow WI 
 
 
19 January 2018 
 
Dear Vikki 
 
Thank you for the very generous donation of £1262.14 towards the Saving 
Denman Appeal which was raised by members of Baslow WI.  Well done for 
raising such a magnificent sum ! 
 
The appeal is nearing its conclusion and we have reached £531,000.  The 
Steering Group are very pleased with this figure and we hope it will grow even 
more over the next couple of months. 
 
The recent survey of Denman’s buildings, commissioned by the NFWI has 
given us a clear indication of the work required over the next five years and 
the work outlined for the second year has begun.  
 
Please pass my thanks on to the members of your WI, we really do appreciate 
your support for Denman.  I hope we will be able to welcome some of you here 
in the future. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Jane Dixon 
Head of Denman 
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